
Dear Admission Committee, 

 It is my pleasure to recommend Jennifer Wagner for the admission of the education 
program at Eastern Kentucky University.  

My name is Melissa Crouch, special education team leader at Anne Mason Elementary 
school. I have had the pleasure of working with Mrs. Wagner since the beginning of this year 
while being a teacher on our special education team. Out of all the new hires on our special 
education team, Jennifer has been one the most to jump right in and do her job with the most 
enthusiastic and knowledge with little guidance.  

During our time working together, Jennifer has proved to be very knowledgeable in 
providing services to our students with needs. Her collaboration skills and flexibility have been 
really impressive, and her ability to come up with on the spot strategies for our students to be 
successful within the regular education classroom. 

I am confident without reservation that Jennifer would be an excellent fit for your 
university. As a hard worker, she will be a productive addition to your organization.  

Sincerely, 

Melissa Crouch 

Special Education Team Leader 

  

 

 


